
Hello, 
I am writing to express my support for the bills the committee is currently considering, and to urge the 
committee to include legislation this session that would end qualified immunity for the State of Oregon.  
 
Thousands of people around the state have been marching every day for over two months to demand 
reforms and we can’t wait any longer. Thank you for all of your work. 
 
Kyle Huth 
97215 
 


